
 

Memo 

Date:  May 19, 2025 

To:  Parents of Light Christian Academy Students 

From:  Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re:  Awards Ceremony, Classroom Parties, Last Day of School, Etc.  

Awards Ceremony 
The Awards Ceremony will be Tuesday, May 20. The program will begin at 7pm in the sanctuary. Immediately following 
the awards ceremony, we will celebrate with light refreshments. Your student needs to be dressed in chapel uniform 
and arrive on campus by 6:30pm for their program. 
 
Classroom Parties  
All of our classrooms/learning centers will be having their end of year classroom parties on Friday, May 23. All snacks will 
be provided by teachers.  
 
Last Day of School & Casual Dress – Friday, May 23 
Friday, May 23, is the final day of the 2024-2025 school year! Friday will be a Casual Day; students are allowed to dress 
in any casual t-shirt of their choice as long as it does not hinder their Christian example. Boys will be permitted to wear 
denim pants, and girls will be permitted to wear denim skirts.  
 
4th Quarter Report Cards and Spring MAP Growth Testing 
Final paperwork for the school year, including fourth quarter report cards and Spring MAP Growth testing results, will be 
mailed to families after the final week of school. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. Thank you! 


